
8/27/2017 

Re: Lambert Investments 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing in reference to Francyne Lambert, who represented us as the agent in buying a property in 

Playa Del Rey.  We were interested in a property that she ended up fortuitously representing as our 

agent.  

Although  we had no established relationship with Mrs. Lambert, she was incredibly conscientious, 

thorough and kind throughout the process. Her professionalism was unmatched and her approach to us 

was with kindness and grace. She has been an incredible resource before, during and after the process.  

After the purchase of the property, she has remained engaged in our property. She continues to share 

her resources and expertise in assisting us with our property.  

She has indeed gone above and  beyond in ensuring that the process of acquiring the property was as 

smooth as possible. 

Thanking you, 

Munaf 


